Safety Awareness

o

We here at All Aboard...Learning Express, Inc. would like to remind families who
already know, and inform those families who aren’t familiar with out front door
policies. As an added safety precaution to our school, we have a closed circuit system
on our front doors. In order for anyone to be allowed into the school, a staff member
needs to buzz you in. Please be aware of this rule when you are entering and exiting
the building. Parents often feel they are being rude if they don’t hold the door for the

" parent who enters after them. Each party entering the school must be let in
separately. This rule is being heavily emphasized because we have some families with
‘specific custody issues, and to ensure safety of all our students.

Thank you for your understanding.
All Aboard...Learning Express, Inc.



